
January 3, 2025
Happy New Year!

Good afternoon, parents and staff,

The New Year brings us a cold and snowy forecast for tomorrow, Sunday, and Monday.

The forecast is predicting lots of ice and snow.

We wanted you to be prepared for a possible closing for GAC on Monday and an additional
delayed opening on Tuesday at 8:00 am if the weather forecast becomes reality.

Our official Snow Day closing announcement will be made on Sunday evening at 7 PM on Seer,
Facebook, and GAC websites.

Keeping you informed and safe are among our top priorities! Please connect if you have any
questions.

Stay warm and safe!

Blessings,

Timothy
Deanne
Jessica
Megan


